
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Monday 17th June 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Recently we undertook a Religious Education project all about Easter and our work has been 

selected to go in a RE newsletter which is circulated across the County.  Some of the work was 

photographed and included your child.  I would like to ask permission to include these 

photographs in the article, no names will be issued. 

 

Please complete and return back to school via email by Monday 24th June 2019 if you are giving 

permission for your child to be included in the newsletter. 

 

Any queries please do come and speak to me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Hainsworth   Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher    Head Teacher 

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________  

I give permission for my child’s photograph to be included in the newsletter.  I understand that my 

child’s name will not be included. 

Signed: __________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ________________________________ 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   
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